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Suncorp Group Limited today advised Stuart Grimshaw has resigned as a non-
executive director.  Mr Grimshaw’s resignation follows his appointment as chief 
executive of the Bank of Queensland. 
 
Chairman John Story congratulated Mr Grimshaw on his new appointment and 
thanked him for his contribution to the Suncorp Group Board. 
 
“Stuart has made an important contribution since his appointment last year.  On 
behalf of the Board, I would like to thank Stuart for his efforts and wish him the best 
for his future career.” 
 
A search for a replacement director is underway. 
 
Ends 
 
For more information, analysts/investors should contact: 
Mark Ley – 0411 139 134    
 
Journalists should contact: 
Jamin Smith – 0409 170 035  
 


